

Office of the Governor State Capitol 1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East Charleston, WV 25305

Earl Ray Tomblin Governor

July 17, 2012

Mr. Anthony Mann EJ Electric 4641 Vernon Blvd Long Island, NJ 11101

Dear Mr. Mann,

The last couple of weeks have been very challenging for all West Virginians. Violent storms began ripping through our state on June 29th and left more than 688,000 homes and businesses without electricity and thousands more with substantial damage to their homes and businesses. The electrical outages were unprecedented and more than our state teams could handle.

On behalf of all West Virginians, I want to personally thank you and the men and women of EJ Electric who travelled great distances to offer their expertise and support in order to restore power to our West Virginia citizens.

If I could ever be of assistance to you, please feel free to call me at any time.

Best Regards,

Earl Ray Tomblin

10mbles

Governor